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We are excited to announce the upcoming Billroth Memorial Laryngectomy Conference, at which we 

will commemorate the 150th anniversary of the first performance of total laryngectomy.  

What can you expect? 

This conference brings together experts in the field to discuss the latest advances in laryngectomy care 

and rehabilitation. It is a unique opportunity to network with professionals in and to enhance your 

knowledge of this area of medicine. 

 

The attendees will have the opportunity to follow an engaging line-up of sessions over the two days. 

Topics will include pulmonary and swallowing rehabilitation, quality of life, organ preservation and 

future perspectives. We will explore clinical considerations, treatment approaches, and technological 

innovations that are shaping the future of laryngectomy care. 

  

Venue 

The event will take place at the Netherlands Cancer Institute, a hub of excellence in cancer research 

and treatment. 

 

The official language of the symposium will be English in order to ensure an inclusive and informative 

experience for all attendees.  

 

Who should attend? 

The conference symposium is of importance to specialists who work in the fields of otolaryngology –

head and neck surgery, oral and maxillofacial surgery, medical oncology, radiotherapy and speech 

pathology, including head and neck nurses. 

 

More information can be found on our website: https://tinyurl.com/billroth-conference 

 

Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to expand your knowledge and connect with like-minded 

professionals. 
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